
 

Portway Schools’ Association (PSA) 

‘Supporting Portway Infant School and Portway Junior School’ 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A massive thank you to everyone who donated and attended the cake sale and raffle on 

Friday, it was all very much appreciated. It turned out to be a really successful afternoon in 

which we raised a combined total of £543.70 for the schools!! We had an amazing amount of 

delicious cakes and treats to sell and with the very few bits that were left over we donated to 

the charity ‘Two Saints’ who help to look after the homeless and vulnerable in the area. 

 

The lucky raffle prize winners have been notified, but a note will be sent home with your 

child if you are a winner and did not leave a phone number on the reverse of your ticket(s). 

 

We are really looking forward to moving the PSA onwards and upwards in the New Year and 

trying out some new and exciting events in the future. However, these can only go ahead if 

we have your support - if you can spare any time at all to help we would be really grateful. 

Please don’t feel you have to attend every (or any!) committee meeting, you can share ideas 

or let us know if you are available to help using our email address which is 

portway.psa@outlook.com, we really would love to hear from you! 

 

If you are interested in finding out what we are planning in the future, we are holding our 

next PSA meeting on Thursday 10th January at 7pm in the community room. If you are 

unable to attend the meeting, we will be hosting a drop in on the following Tuesday 

morning the 15th of January from 8:30am in the Community Room, where you are welcome 

to come in and find out what was discussed in the meeting and offer any ideas that you 

have. 

 

All it leaves us to say is thank you again for your generosity on Friday, we hope you have a 

fantastic Christmas and we will see you in the New Year! 

 

Kasey Longman & Cheryl Mitchell 

Co-Chairs 

Portway PSA 

 

Email: portway.psa@outlook.com 
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